MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
SEPTEMBER 6, 1973

Members present: Allan Ettinger, Chairman, John Lacy, Del
Oliver, "Bob" Fix, Don Smith, L. Hansen. Also Elmer Lee,
Superintendent of Public Works, and Don Nida, City Council-
man and Parks & Recreation Commissioner.

Minutes of previous meeting read and approved.

Letter formulated to City Council to ask for return of the
tabled 1972-73 funds. It was approved as per copy attached.

The group agreed to attend the next council meeting, Tuesday,
September 11, to discuss the return of the money for immediate
use. Unanimous.

Councilman Nida reported that Azalea Park has been offered to
the City of Brookings by the Oregon Parks Commission to be
used as a city park.

The possibility of this Commission investigating obtaining
the access property to the north jetty to be used as a city
prark was discussed. This would be a boon to the city. The
Commission felt that at the present time, due to Mr. Bankus!'
poor health, this project is not feasible, and it may not
meet with his approval and that of the officilals of his trust.
It was felt this would be a valuable asset to the city.

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m.
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